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From: yesguy 
Sent: September 23, 2024 11:37 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: Council Mtg #13 - Sept 23, 2024

CAUTION! This email originated from outside your organization. Verify the sender's email address and 
carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, 
please use the Report a Phish Outlook add-in. If you think you may have clicked on a phishing link, 
please mention that when reporting the phishing email. 

Comments RE: 8.1  Doctors Lane and Old King Road Neighbourhood Plans Draft Conceptual Plans 
 
Allowing a 6-storey building to be built on Elizabeth Grove, on the current site of the United Church, is counter to 
what King City residents want for their neighbourhoods. We are writing as long-term residents (24-years, and 39 
years, respectively) of King City. 
 
1. This site is in the middle of an established neighbourhood with houses directly to the north, the east, and the 
southeast. 
 
2. This building would be the first that is not on a larger regional road (Keele St., King Rd.) - rather it will be on a quiet 
neighbourhood road. 
 
3. This building will be built on one of the highest points in King City. The impact of outsized condos like the 
Residences of Springhill, and King Heights is mitigated by their position on lower ground. A 6-storey building on the 
site proposed will 'stick out like a sore thumb' - it will be seen from all over the neighborhood, and adjacent 
neighborhoods. 
 
We support aspects of the Doctor's Lane Neighbourhood Conceptual Plan. While we acknowledge that the Township 
has no choice but to increase population size, it is clear that this aspect of the plan - a 6-storey building on a high 
point, in the middle of an established neighbourhood - is misguided, and will forever change the neighborhood and 
King City as a whole. Development on this site must be reconsidered. 
 
Stephen & Kristen Morris 
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